
Brave’s Parent Council

We seek to engage our parents and
community to support the vision of
our school by being a voice,

collaborators, and supporters of our students and teachers in their
academics, athletics, and emotional well being.

This will function as a parent/teacher organization and a bridge of
communication between families and the school.

Our next meeting will be September 23, 2024, from 5-6pm in
the MS/HS Media Center. Please join us as we will be electing
officers and deciding on initiatives to target for this school year.

Our first meeting was September 9, 2024, Please click this link for
the meeting notes. Contact Janice Tiffany at jtiffany@tawas.net
or Doug Livingston at dlivingston@tawas.net with any questions.

We hope to see you there so together we can make a difference
in the lives of our students this year!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-rzfX-JRI5s8aMCBxfrFw7kHVfI2qegdHlNTiXuNxYc/edit?usp=sharing
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